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This is a published notice on the Find a Tender service: https://www.find-
tender.service.gov.uk/Notice/031545-2023 

Not applicable

City and Hackney Stop Smoking Service

London Borough of Hackney

F14: Notice for changes or additional information

Notice identifier: 2023/S 000-031545

Procurement identifier (OCID): ocds-h6vhtk-03f9cd  

Published 25 October 2023, 9:21pm

Section I: Contracting authority/entity

I.1) Name and addresses

London Borough of Hackney

Hackney Service Centre, 1 Hillman Street

Hackney

E8 1DY

Contact

Mr Joe Baxter

Email

joe.baxter@hackney.gov.uk

Telephone

+44 2083563000

https://www.find-tender.service.gov.uk/Notice/031545-2023
https://www.find-tender.service.gov.uk/Notice/031545-2023
mailto:joe.baxter@hackney.gov.uk
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Country

United Kingdom

Region code

UKI31 - Camden and City of London

Internet address(es)

Main address

http://www.hackney.gov.uk

Buyer's address

http://www.hackney.gov.uk

http://www.hackney.gov.uk
http://www.hackney.gov.uk
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Section II: Object

II.1) Scope of the procurement

II.1.1) Title

City and Hackney Stop Smoking Service

Reference number

DN682817

II.1.2) Main CPV code

85000000 - Health and social work services

II.1.3) Type of contract

Services

II.1.4) Short description

The London Borough of Hackney and City of London would like to commission a provider to
provide a Stop Smoking Service. The Stop Smoking Service will provide clinical support to
smokers in Hackney and the City of London to help them quit smoking. The Stop Smoking
Service will engage in outreach and engagement activities with a particular focus on
engaging high prevalence and hard to reach communities within Hackney and the City of
London.

The Service will work in conjunction with a Stop Smoking Community Outreach and
Engagement Officer within the City and Hackney Public Health Team who will facilitate and
coordinate engagement activities with targeted communities.

There will be an initial three year contract with two optional annual extensions.

Section VI. Complementary information

VI.6) Original notice reference

Notice number: 2023/S 000-026085

/Notice/026085-2023
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Section VII. Changes

VII.1.2) Text to be corrected in the original notice

Section number

II.1.4

Instead of

Text

The London Borough of Hackney and City of London would like to commission a provider to
provide a Stop Smoking Service. The Stop Smoking Service will provide clinical support to
smokers in Hackney and the City of London to help them quit smoking. The Stop Smoking
Service will engage in outreach and engagement activities with a particular focus on
engaging high prevalence and hard to reach communities within Hackney and the City of
London.

The Service will work in conjunction with a Stop Smoking Community Outreach and
Engagement Officer within the City and Hackney Public Health Team who will facilitate and
coordinate engagement activities with targeted communities.

There will be an initial three year contract with two optional annual extensions.

Read

Text

The London Borough of Hackney and City of London would like to commission a provider to
provide a Stop Smoking Service. The Stop Smoking Service will provide clinical support to
smokers in Hackney and the City of London to help them quit smoking. The Stop Smoking
Service will engage in outreach and engagement activities with a particular focus on
engaging high prevalence and hard to reach communities within Hackney and the City of
London.

The Service will work in conjunction with a Stop Smoking Community Outreach and
Engagement Officer within the City and Hackney Public Health Team who will facilitate and
coordinate engagement activities with targeted communities.

There will be an initial three year contract with two optional annual extensions.

At the point of tender publication on 05/09/2023 the overall maximum value for the service
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was £3.6 million. Following Central Government Announcements in October 2023, it should
be noted that additional funding of up to £375,000 per annum may be available for this
service. Specific commitments including funding amount and the delivery model of any
additional service elements cannot yet be made but will be negotiated with the winning
bidder after the point of contract award.
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